

Washington Movers Conference

of the Washington Trucking Associations

930 South 336th Street, Suite B Federal Way, WA 98003-6384 (253) 838-1650 1-800-732-9019 Fax (253) 838-1793 www.wmcmovers.com

James R. Tutton, Jr. Executive Director

August 21, 2015

Mr. Steve King Executive Director/Secretary Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission P.O. Box 47250 Olympia, WA 98504-7250

Dear Mr. King:

The Washington Movers Conference desires to withdraw our request dated June 29, 2015, for changes to WAC 480-15-480.

Our conversation this morning is the basis for the withdrawal.

The WMC looks forward to working with the WUTC to resolve the issue in a simpler manner.

Should you have any questions or want further discussion, please feel free to contact me.

Sincerely.

James R. Tutton, Jr. Executive Director